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U.S. DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

REGIONAL REPRESENTATIVE OF THE SECRETARY 

434 WALNUT STREET 

PHILADELPHIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19106 

APR cl 798-0 

Mr. Ronald L. Ballard, Chief 
Environmental Projects Branch 1 
Division of Site Safety and 

Environmental Analysis 

Re: DEIS Stearn Generator Repair 
Surry Power Station, NUREG-0663 

Dear Mr. Ballard: 

we have reviewed the subject DEIS recognizing that our area 
of expertise and interest is the proposal's impact· on the 
transportation system. The proposed recommended action has 
no apparent ef feet on the transportation system. However, 
in the event the final action requires the transport of 
hazardous materials this Department and the Virginia 
Department of Highways and Transportation should be 
consulted. 

Sincerely yours, 

Ms. Sally Cooper 
Regional Representative of 

the Secretary 
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